

Beech Green Primary School

"Respect, Achieve, Belong"

Newsletter for Thursday 5th May 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

Tuition is coming to an end this term; we have managed to provide extra support either in lessons, small groups or on a one to one basis. It has helped pupils make gains in their learning. This is so important for their confidence. It means they can move up to the next year with strong skills, knowledge and understanding.

The Queen's Jubilee celebration at Beech Green... On Friday 10th June our children will all be invited to wear their own clothes, please stick to the theme of red, white, blue or a combination of all three. A giant street party picnic lunch has been organised, followed by games on the field. You are welcome to join your children from 2.45 p.m. FABG plan to sell tea and coffee. Every class will be asking for donations of cake to share.

Next week is SATS week for our Year 6 pupils. Our aim is to provide the best environment for pupils to feel relaxed. We wish you all the very best Year 6 team! Doing your personal best is all that matters; if you or your child is concerned about anything, please talk to member of staff.

Next week will include a list of events and activities planned for the summer term. Please look out for this list as we aim to give you as much notice as possible.

Mrs Julie Poulson Headteacher

@beech green



We are ready to launch our NEW School Uniform! It's in Forest Green with our NEW logo!!

Please see the attachments to this newsletter...

New Uniform Order Form and What to Wear to school.

www.beechgreenprimary.co.uk/uniform

We have dropped the knitwear cardigan, as with a price rise of raw materials, we felt it has become too expensive. You can buy plain green cardigans much cheaper in the shops, but to maintain the boys and girls both having the opportunity to have a new logo item, we are continuing just with the forest green sweatshirt crew neck and cardigan. They are both perfect for school wear.





The white polo shirts look great, with the new green logo, but it's ok to wear plain shop bought items too.

The deadline for ordering your new autumn uniform with guaranteed delivery by the end of July, is Friday 27th May 2022.

Please either send in a cheque, made payable to Beech Green Primary School, or bring the correct cash to the school office along with your named order. Thank you.

As we said last week, please do not worry if you already have lots of perfectly good uniform as we are phasing in the new style until the children have grown out of what they are currently wearing!

BARGAIN Old Style Uniform Sale

We still have a few of our existing uniform items to offer for sale, **to clear our stock**. Remembering both uniform styles are good for at least another year, you may wish to pick up one of the following bargains, with the old logo and in bottle green. Email admin@beechgreen.gloucs.sch.uk if you would like one of the following bargains, for less than half price!...

28" cosy sweatshirt style cardigan – sale price £4 (we have 7)

Small crew neck sweatshirt – sale price £4 (we have 1)

Small white polo shirt (age 13) – ideal for Y6 signing at the end of the year – sale price £3 (we have 8)

34" white polo shirt (age 11-12) – sale price £3 (we have 3)

32" white polo shirt (age 9-10) – sale price £3 (we have 7)

We are a Nut Free School!

May we remind everyone about children not bringing nut products or sandwiches containing Nutella spread into school please? We are a nut free (!) school and have a few people who could react quite badly to them. Thank you.

Advance Notice – Class Photos and Y6 Leavers

Kittle Photographic will be in to school on Thursday 16th June 2022 to take class group photos and Y6 leavers.

Eyes Down For A Full House – FABG is hosting a Family Bingo Night!

Friday 13th May at 7 p.m. In the School Hall

Bring Your Own Nibbles and Drinks

Raffle

Bingo - £5 per book (once purchased books can be split Into singles to share)

FAMILY BINGO NIGHT Friday 13th May 7pm Main Hall All Welcome Bring your own Bring your ow

OPAL Stay and Play



We are delighted to be able to offer more opportunities to come and enjoy our gorgeous school grounds with your child. OPAL Stay and Play dates will be Friday 20th May and Friday 15th July, starting at 2.15 p.m. for all year groups. Gates will open at 2.10 p.m. and teachers will meet you outside their classroom doors at 2.15 p.m.

Following a short presentation, you will be able to explore and play until 3 p.m. when all children will return to class to gather their belongings for home time. Please don't worry if you cannot attend - all children will be able to enjoy the sessions with our teaching staff.

Our Beautiful Grounds

We have been considering how we can use our extensive school grounds to benefit the wider community, and so have decided to offer local community groups the opportunity to explore and use our school grounds after school, or at the weekends. This could be for a team-building activity using our Building Zone, or to take advantage of our large open field, or even just to play in the sandpit! If you know of a group (Brownies, Cubs, local drama group, etc.) who you think would be interested, please contact our school office team. bursar@beechgreen.gloucs.sch.uk

Conexus Tuition available at Beech Green

Conexus Tuition will be in school on Wednesdays from 3.45 - 5.45 p.m. each week to offer a range of tutoring services. They are a local tutoring company who are government approved National Tuition Partners, and are pleased to be able to offer support to KS2 children in either 11+ exam preparation or general English and Maths skills. The children are taught by experienced and qualified teachers and are placed into small groups of no more than 6. Lessons cost £22 per hour.

If you would like to know more about how they can help or to book a place, please contact Amanda on 07789 551 032 or amanda@conexustuition.co.uk

Scarlet fever in Reception

We are advising you of a case of Scarlet fever in Reception. If your child should show any symptoms they would need to see a doctor.

Important - If you or your child has scarlet fever, stay away from nursery, school or work for 24 hours after you take the 1st dose of antibiotics. This advice has come from NHS. https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/scarlet-fever

Quedgeley Community Events during the summer

Sunday 5th June Queens Platinum Jubilee Parade starts at Quedgeley Community Centre at 11.00 a.m. and then at Fishers Meadow events, displays, etc including a short Service to say thanks to the Queen for her reign.

Sunday 12th June Table Top Sale at Kingsway Sports Pavilion (opposite ASDA) 9.30 - 11.30 a.m. Saturday 18th June Falklands plus 40 short Service at Quedgeley War Memorial 10.45 a.m. Sunday 17th July Vintage Car Show at Shipton Oliffe (Andoversford) all day. Friday 22nd July Gloucestershire Police Male Voice Choir Concert, Severn Vale School 7.15 p.m.

admin@beechgreen.gloucs.sch.uk
covid19@beechgreen.gloucs.sch.uk
Beech Green Careline – 24-hour answerphone – 01452 722697
www.beechgreenprimary.co.uk